
EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES: 4.2.09

09.23
DEVELOPMENT OF A TEACHING AND LEARNING SUPPORT CHARTER 

The Committee noted that the Charter Review Group, a sub-committee of the Academic Development and Enhancement Committee, had established a Working Group to draft a support charter for teaching and learning.  Professor Hunter, chair of the Working Group, presented the draft Charter (TLC/09/8) which drew on the main Student Charter and the Teaching and Learning Strategy.

The Committee welcomed the Charter and the use of additional text in boxes to clarify important aspects of teaching and learning.  A number of minor drafting points were proposed.  It was also suggested that the reference to opportunities being provided to develop numeracy and literacy (page 2) be reviewed, given that the proposed unit had not yet been set up, and that the expectation that students complete module evaluation should be included.  The Committee noted that the Review Group would consider how students would receive the Charter, for example in course and student handbooks and electronically. 

AGREED:
that, subject to drafting amendments, the Committee’s endorsement of the Charter be conveyed to the Charter Review Group.

The Teaching and Learning Support Charter is available here.
